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Good Morning America

July 1, 1977

Dear Mr. Weissberg:

It was a pleasure having you with us on
"Good Morning America.'" Your comments
were timely and a service to our viewers.
They, and I, appreciate your taking the
time from your demanding schedule to join
us.

I enjoyed meeting you and look forward to
when our paths might cross again. In the
meantime, best wishes for continued good
health and fulfillment.

Sincerely,

DAVID N
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